
 

 

December 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 7 Trip to the Sussex Coast on Monday 18th and Tuesday 19th July 2022 

  

As part of year 7 Curriculum Enhancement Week, we are planning on taking year 7 students to the 

Sussex coast. 

 

We will travel by coach to Seaford, on the East Sussex coast, to investigate physical and human 

geography processes and landscapes. The purpose of the trip is to enrich the curriculum being taught 

in the classroom and to develop data collection and field work skills in a real world setting. 

 

The trip will run within normal school hours so no alternative travel arrangements will need to be 

made. 

 

Forms groups 7AMS, 7DPT, 7JBK, 7JBV and 7MLE (K-band) will go on Monday 18th July and students in 

7ACE, 7JMR, 7KOR, 7MTY and 7VSR (J-band) will go on Tuesday 19th July. 

  

You are invited to make a voluntary contribution of £10.00, which will cover the cost of the visit 

including transport and other incidental costs. I must, however, tell you that as the school could not 

bear the cost of the visit and therefore the visit will not take place unless all parents, who are able, are 

willing to contribute.  Payment should be made via Scopay, no later than Friday 18th February 2022. 

 

Please remember that if your child is eligible for the Pupil Premium government grant we will use that 

to pay for the full cost of the trip to Seaford.  All you need to do is tick the consent box on Scopay. 

 

Insurance for all school trips is arranged through West Sussex County Council. Full details of the policy 

can be found on our website at https://sackville.w-sussex.sch.uk/parents/school-trip-insurance/. 

Peanuts or peanut related products are not allowed to be taken on any school. 

 

It will not be necessary to wear school uniform on the trip but it is essential that all students wear 

weather appropriate clothing and suitable footwear and that they bring a waterproof jacket and a 

packed lunch. There will be nowhere for students to buy food during the day. 

  

It is hoped that all students will take advantage of the opportunity that this visit presents to study 

geography outside the classroom. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me by 

email at mjohnson@sackvilleschool.org.uk. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr M Johnson 

Curriculum Team Leader of Geography 

mjohnson@sackvilleschool.org.uk  
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